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LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

October 19, 1999

This amendment is based on the “pre—drafted” materials that you sent me. The
effect of the amendment as drafted, however, is the exact opposite of the stated intent
of the amendment that is contained at the bottom of the materials that you sent me.
I discussed this situation with Mike in your office and he recommended that | draft the
amendment to reflect the suggested language instead of trying to implement the stated
intent. | did not include the suggested language that relates to a collective bargaining
agreement because that concept already appears in the initial applicability section of
the bill.
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